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Comments: Hi,

 

I'm writing in to support the Lemon Gulch trail network and further development of trails in the Ochoco National

Forest. As a resident in the neighboring Deschutes County, allowing a wider trail network built in and around

Prinveville seems like it would be a boon for the forest and local community. These new trails would open access

for more cyclists and create new opportunities for the community to serve them in various ways, from bike shops,

to restaurants, and other assorted tourism. I imagine this will also help spread out growing use of the Deschutes

National Forest trails as the area and Oregon as a whole grows bigger and bigger every year.

 

Thank you!


